
 

LEBANON BOARD OF EDUCATION 

FACILITIES SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING 

LYMAN MEMORIAL HIGH SCHOOL LIBRARY 

OCTOBER 10, 2023 – 7:00 PM 

 

MINUTES 

 

In Attendance: Nicole McGillicuddy, Dawn Whitcher, Bruce Calef, Brian Green, Sarah Haynes, 

Danelle Person, Superintendent Andrew Gonzalez 

  

I. Call to Order 

N. McGillicuddy called the meeting to order at 7:05 p.m. 

 

II. LMS Gym Painting 

Scholar Painting provided an estimate of $6,320.00. We will continue to solicit other 

estimates. 

 

III. Summer Projects 

Still continues. John has been focused on addressing issues presented during the Fire 

Marshall walkthrough. 

 

IV. LMHS Roof 

Awaiting results from the upcoming Town Meeting. 

 

V. LES Gym Floor 

Drains have been repaired. We are still waiting for Hoffman Architecture to get back to us 

for next steps. 

 

VI. Adjournment 

N. McGillicuddy adjourned the meeting at 7:16 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Nicole McGillicuddy, Subcommittee Chair 
 


